Authorization for Non-Prescription Medication- Bug spray/Sunscreen
Dear CDEC Families,

Welcome! The Florida sun and bugs are a continual problem on the playground. We try to be
diligent about use of sunscreen and bug spray on the children. It is our goal to use one brand of
sunscreen/bug spray on the majority of the children. (This makes for a more efficient application). We
will be using non-aerosol Babyganics Sunscreen (SPF 50+) and Babyganics Natural Insect Repellent. This
has no DEET.

Children should arrive at the CDEC with sunscreen and bug spray already applied. This will
protect them through the morning hours. In the afternoon as we get ready to go out to the playground
we will apply the Babyganics to the children. IF your child has an allergy or sensitivity to Babyganics, you
may bring in a different name brand clearly marked with your child’s name on it.

If your child does not bring in sunscreen/bug repellent and this permission form, we cannot offer
protection from the sun and bugs. Please send a bottle of Babyganics Sunscreen and Babyganics Natural
Insect Repellent-it’s available at Walmart/Target. You may choose to send in another brand clearly marked
with your child’s name on it along with this signed form in as soon as possible.

Please remember: Nonprescription medication brought in by the parent or legal guardian can only be dispensed if

there is written authorization from the parent or legal guardian to do so.

Child's Name: / other requested sunscreen/repellent

1. Medication Name: Babyganics SPF 50+ Sunscreen Spray

Amount to be given: spray on child before outside play time in the afternoon

2. Medication Name: Babyganics Natural Insect Repellent

Record of Medications Given:

Daily

| hereby give permission to dispense the medication(s) listed above in accordance with

the written directions on the manufacturer's label.

Parent/Guardian Signature: Date:

(Retain records for six months)



